
Choral Evensong at St Mark’s
St Mark’s Choir is delighted to be reviving Choral Evensong. 

The next service will be held on
Sunday 29 October 2023, 3:00-4:10pm

We encourage anyone who values the 
services contained in the 1662 Book of 
Common Prayer to attend this Choral 
Evensong (Evening Prayer) service.

The 29 October service music will feature 
special music and hymns to celebrate All 
Saints Day.

St Mark’s is one of a very small number of parishes that has a 
liturgical Choir. We are the recipients of a generous scholarship 
programme, encouraged by our Rector and supported by a very 
generous parishioner. The Choir sings a Choral Communion Service 
11 months of the year, presents Choral Concerts, and small groups of 
choristers also sing at weddings and funerals on request.

We look forward to welcoming you at St Mark’s for this musical treat 
and time of reflection. 

For any enquiries, please contact choir@stmarksdp.org
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